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October 18, 2023  

 

Mashpee Planning Board 

Attn:  Mr. Evan Lehrer, Town Planner 

Mashpee Town hall 

16 Great Neck Road North 

Mashpee, MA  02649 

 

 

RE: Request for Continuance of Planning Board Hearings  

Projects for Southworth Mashpee Properties LLC 

 

 

Dear Chair and Mr. Lehrer: 

 

I received a call today from Attorney Jack McElhiney notifying me of a family emergency.  His mother-in-law 

had a major stroke this morning and he is on his way to the hospital in Boston.   

 

In light of this he has asked me to request a continuance of both Special Permit Modification requests for 

Southworth Mashpee Properties LLC (7:10pm – 275 Quinaquisset Ave. and 7:20pm – number of bedrooms) 

that were scheduled for the Planning Board hearing tonight. 

 

We request the following continuance dates for the two modifications: 

• Wednesday, November 1, 2023 for the number of bedrooms application. 

• Wednesday, November 15, 2023 for the 275 Quinaquisset Ave (Cranberry Pointe) application 

 

Thank you for your understanding and consideration.  Please let me know if you need any further from me 

at this time. 

 

Very truly yours, 

Baxter Nye Engineering & Surveying 

 
Matthew W. Eddy, PE 

President 

 

 

Cc: Southworth Mashpee Properties LLC 
  
 

O:\2014\2014-009\ADMIN\PERMITS - Applications and Approvals\Quinaquisset\Planning Board\2014-009 Quin - PB Continuance request letter 

2023-10-18.docx 


